
 Effective January 1st, 2024, Waste Connections of Arizona (WCofAZ), formally known as Right Away Disposal (RAD), is your, newly 
awarded, sole waste provider for the residents of Mammoth. We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to our 

Arizona family of customers.

WCofAZ is committed to meeting your expectations and satisfaction during this transition. For 16 years now, WCofAZ has worked 
steadily in building a positive reputation in Arizona, which is based on integrity, reliability and exceptional service. We are truly 

confident in hitting this benchmark in your new service. 

PLEASE NOTE
Starting Monday, January 1st, 2024

Cart Delivery Dates          
Collection Service Guidelines        

Holiday Schedule 

Please review the following information 
to assure a seamless transition

Your new community curbside trash service outline

Welcome

New Service Guidelines: 

WASTE CONNECTIONS
 of ARIZONA A r i z o n a

1
January

Your new weekly service is each Wednesday
Note: Due to Christmas and New Year Day, 

your first two weeks of service are pushed back one day. 
Monday

New Carts
Manufactured in Goodyear, Arizona 

Buy local, support local! 

The Town of Mammoth



Details of your new WCofAZ service:

WCofAZ service tips
 Place garbage cart/s out the night prior, or by 6:00 AM, on your service day. Contracted service is 6:00 AM to 6:00 PM Position carts on the street 
with wheels as close to the curb as possible. Allow 3 feet between each cart and 10 feet away from cars, mailboxes, landscape or other items that 
may interfere with service. Face cart so lid opens toward the street (handles curbside). Do not overfill or place additional garbage on top. Lids must 
be fully closed. This reduces airborne trash on windy days. Always keep sidewalks clear for pedestrian traffic and children. Items such as oil, paint, 
solvents and other liquid household hazardous waste materials are strictly forbidden within your curbside program.

10’ between obstacles like vehicles, 
mail boxes and lamp poles  

3’ between 
each cart

Driveway

Curb

Street

Sidewalk 

Carts

Simple rules for cart placement

Ensure the cart lids open to ward the street 

Extra carts for trash are available at $8.00 per month. If you currently receive “extra cart” service, the extra carts will be delivered Wednesday, 
December 20th. If require extra cart service, please contact the Town. 

Extra Carts 

New WCofAZ Customers Cart Delivery - New Cart Delivery - Tuesday, December 19th to Wednesday, December 20th 

(95 gallon carts made in Goodyear, Arizona)
Your Regular Weekly Day of Service - Each Wednesday

Holiday Service and Schedule
WCofAZ observes four (4) Holidays throughout the year and will not be providing collection service on these Holidays:
     Independence Day              Thanksgiving Day             Christmas Day            *New Year’s Day

If your service day falls on one of the above listed holidays, then you will receive service the following day. The rest of the week following the holiday is 
also pushed back one day, with Friday’s customers being serviced on Saturday. Holidays such as Memorial Day, Labor Day, MLK Day, Presidents Day 
and Veterans Day are not affected, please set your carts out on regular day of service for these holidays. 

*New Year Day will have changes to your scheduled service 

First Day of Service: Thursday, December 28th 
Please place your cart out the night before service or before 6:00 a.m. the day of service. To reduce the 10 days between service providers (Waste Management last 
day December 26th, WCofAZ first day January 4th), due to the new agreement start date, WCofAZ is beginning service one (1) week early during this transition period 
free of charge.

Transition of New Service and Service Guidelines

WASTE CONNECTIONS
 of ARIZONA

 Waste Management Cart Removal - Your last day of Waste Management Service will occur Tuesday, December 
26th for trash and recycling. Place your Waste Management trash and recycling cart at the curb before 6:00 a.m. on last day 
scheduled service and leave them on the street (do not use after they have been serviced). A different truck will pass through 
the neighborhood on the same day to collect the empty carts, please leave carts out until collected. We understand many 
residents may be away and unable to place carts out for removal during this time frame. To accommodate these residents, 
the Town is allowing carts to be placed out, in advance, prior to the provided cart collection dates and during the weekend of 
December 16th and 17th. 

Very Important - Please Read! If you forget to place your carts at the curb on each scheduled day of service and leave them out during 
the cart collection process please contact Waste Management Customer Service at 866.909.4458. You may be charged $75.00, or more, for the 
return trip charge to EMPTY and PICK-UP the old cart/carts. If your cart/carts are not placed out for pickup and Waste Management is unable to 
recover your cart/s, you may be charged up to $125.00 per cart. In addition, Waste Connection of Arizona WILL NOT collect trash from any Waste 
Management Cart. 


